Meeting Minutes

Wilde Bunch Board of Directors

Date: Oct. 10, 2005

Place: I-Hop

Attendance: Jim Effinger, Jack Denvir, Tony Horvat, Alan Martinez and Shannon Wagers.

The meeting was called to order at: 9:45 p.m.

President: Jim said that he would exchange fly-in certificates with Denver, San Antonio and Seattle.

Secretary:  Tony relayed that he had talked with Steve Rohde and reserved the rooms for the dates of the fly-in.  Contract would be finalized later.  The ACES group would be having a fly-in the week before Chase the Chile, and Sandra Bryant and Vic Ceder would be calling.  Tony said that he would contact Vic Ceder regarding calling for CtC.  In the event that he didn’t accept, some of the callers that might be contacted are Mike Kellogg, Sandra Bryant, Deborah Carol Jones, Seth Levine, et al.
Treasurer: Alan submitted his treasurer’s report, which was reviewed by the board.  Motion to accept the report was made by Tony, seconded by Shannon, and approved.
Outreach Director:  Shannon talked about a letter she had received about the Montreal Games, in which their representative said that they would like a performance by the Wilde Bunch, if possible.  Dates:
Class Director: Jack talked briefly about retention of the newest class members, and who he sensed may/may not stay.
New Business: Jim talked about having a Halloween party, and said that there should be a potluck.  Jim said he could pick up some decorations, and would post to the listserve and start announcing it.  There will be a costume and pumpkin carving contest, with prizes to be announced.
Old Business:  Jim reminded board members that elections were coming up and that members should be sought to fill positions.
Open Forum: N/A
Adjournment at: 11 p.m.
